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Year 9 Christmas Rewards - Pizza Hut and Odeon Cinema voucher 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
We are pleased to offer every Year 9 pupil the opportunity to work towards receiving a 
Christmas reward. We appreciate the hard work that our students have put in so far in such 
unprecedented times. We would like to reward our students in the final approach to completing 
their first term back in school. We have worked with Pizza Hut and the Odeon cinema (Unit 1, 
Stadium way, Huddersfield) to provide every qualifying student with a voucher so they can 
celebrate their hard work and success at each establishment in their own time.  
 
At Netherhall we endeavour to reward positive attitude to learning therefore, every student in 
Year 9 currently has the opportunity to qualify for this exciting reward. 
   
In order to qualify for the reward, over the next 5 weeks and last week of the term, students 
must meet the criteria below: - 
 
Attitude 
 
Your child has 10 ATL grades across their different subjects. 
To be eligible, students must achieve a minimum of 8 green or better ‘ATL’ grades in their end 
of term report.  
 
Week commencing Monday 13th December all students who have met the criteria will be 
informed.  
 
Reports will be sent via the SIMS parent app during the last week of term. If you require a 
registration code for the SIMS parent app please contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Michael Kent 
Principal 


